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13th June 2022
Year 5 Relationship and Sex Education

Dear Parent / Carer

In PSHE during the summer term, pupils in Year 5 will be completing a ‘Growing and Changing’ module. These lessons cover the expected statutory content for Relationship and Sex Education (RSE). Effective RSE is essential if we are to enable children to cope with the physical and emotional changes of growing up and to help young people make and sustain meaningful, loving relationships. In Year 5, the lessons are based around puberty.

These are the objectives which will be covered in the puberty lessons:

· Explain what puberty means

· Explain the changes that boys and girls may go through during puberty

· Identify why our bodies go through puberty

· Develop coping strategies to help with the different stages of puberty

· Identify who and what can help us during puberty

During the lessons, ground rules will be established to ensure the children are not embarrassed and that confidentiality is maintained.

Under section 241 of the Education Act 1993, parents have the right to withdraw their child from any part of the school’s sex education programme, other than those aspects covered in the Science Curriculum.

If you have any worries or concerns regarding the teaching of Sex and Relationship education, then please do not hesitate to contact school. 

Signed

Stacey Parkinson

Year 5 Teacher
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